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Wednesday 28 June 2006 

Telephone from Mrs Reeve - part of Operation Rochester. 

She had recently received an email from Hants Police (Superintendent Williams) in which he 
suggest he has been very busy but CPS has all the papers etc waiting for CPS etc hoping to 
have conference etc. 

She mentioned that I wrote to her back in 2002. 

I explained that matters still ongoing police undertaking enquiries but it was proposed that 
there would be a general discussion with the Police and Counsel in the near future and 
decisions may be possible in connection with all the cases investigated so far - it was a matter 
entirely for the police what investigation work that they did but decision could not be make 
piecemeal regarding the individual cases - contact will be made within due course. 
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